
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

      

     

 

      

      

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.5    

30th Sept2021 

Dinner - Week 2 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Naomi for being an excellent sentence detective and James H for working so 

hard on letter formation. 

P3/4   Anna for super work on sound and James S for brilliant work on time. 

P5/6 Darcy, Amy and Harry for super story writing. 

P7      Tommie for telling a brilliant Tall Tale and Amira for excellent work on 

comprehension. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
These will take place over the phone 
between the 7th and 21st of October. 
There is a form on the app to book 

your preferred slot and  
your class teacher will be in contact 
over the coming weeks to arrange a 

time. 
As some people were unable to 
book, we have now added some 

extra time slots.  

Reading Books for School 
 

We really value reading at Gorran and 
are currently investing in our reading 

programs.   
 

We have already purchased reading 
books in the foundation stage.  

 
We now want to update our AR library 
and will be purchasing some exciting 

new books.  
 

You could also help by donating any 
books you are finished with at home.  

Simply go to: 
https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/ ,  

type in the title of the book, if it is on 
AR,  write the level on the inside of the 
cover and send it in for other children 

to enjoy.  
 
   

Swimming Year 5 and 6 
Swimming continues on Tuesday 
mornings. The bus leaves at 9am. 

After School Football 
Mondays @ 3:15 – 4pm for 
Primary 5 -7 boys and girls.  

Year 7 Trip 
Next Thursday P7 will be travelling 

to Coleraine for the first of their 
history trips.   

They will visit many of the historic 
buildings in the town centre, visit 

Poundland and have a picnic. 

Do you read the note?  
An unofficial survey.  

When you arrive in school tomorrow 
(Friday) simply tell Mr Cleland, “My 
mum/dad reads the note” and you 

will get a little prize! 

Data Collection 
You may receive an email invitation to 

update contact details on SIMS this 
week. Please follow the instructions 

and check the details we hold are 
accurate. 

 

Healthy Break 
We have a healthy break policy in 

school, so we would encourage 
everyone to eat only fruit or 

bread based products at break 
time. 

https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/

